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OUR CLINICAL TEAM
Dr Baker (3 days a week)

Dr Mucherla (4 days a week)

Dr Jurgita (4 days a week)

Dr Ivonnet (4 days a week)

Dr VanBiljon (3 days a week)

Sasha McIntosh – Nurse Practitioner (4 days a week)

Claire Nicholls – Nurse Practitioner (4 days a week)

Elizabeth Reader – Care Co-Ordinator (5 days a week)




STAFF
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Dr Van Biljon GP Partner is now working 3 days per week
Dr Ivonnet International GP is now working 4 days per week
Dr Baker GP Partner is now working 3 days per week
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ORDERING MEDICATION VIA AskMyGp
We will no longer be processing orders for acute or repeat prescriptions requests via askmygp.

We will be using the service only for queries relating to advice from a Nurse Practitioner or GP.

Please use SystmOne online to order your medication going forward if you have access to this. If you need to be granted access to this service please contact reception and they will be able to arrange this for you.

If you have any queries please call Reception on 01476 576851 and we will be happy to help.


FACIAL MASKS/ COVERINGS
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We would firstly like to thank all patients who have visited the Practice for wearing a face covering.

Following the latest guidance from the NHS, we can now share that face coverings within the Practice are no longer required and will be down to personal preference.
The use of facemasks by patients is now optional but we would encourage those attending with a cough or other respiratory symptoms to continue wearing one whilst in the building. 
Our staff are also no longer required to wear a mask in non-clinical areas of the practice, but the clinicians will continue to do so in some appointments.
Advice regarding masks is reviewed regularly and if this changes we will update you.













USEFUL CONTACT NUMBERS
[image: C:\Program Files (x86)\Microsoft Office\MEDIA\CAGCAT10\j0332268.wmf]

To chase a referral made to Grantham, Lincoln or Boston please call the NEW APPOINTMENTS OFFICE: 01522 573200 and select option 1

To chase a referral made to Nottingham (City or QMC) please call the NEW APPOINTMENTS OFFICE: 01159249924 and enter extension number 65392

To chase an X-Ray, Ultrasound or CT scan at Grantham please call 01476 464285

To chase an MRI scan at Grantham please call 01476 464880












NHS 111
[image: C:\Users\tppuser\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\300KEURG\Phone_Shiny_Icon.svg[1].png]
Think you need medical help right now? NHS 111 is available online, as well as over the phone! NHS 111 is much more than a helpline – if you’re worried about an urgent medical concern, call 111or visit 111.nhs.uk




PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP (PPG)
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About the Patient Participation Group (PPG)
From April 2016, it has been a contractual requirement for all English GP practices to form a Patient Participation Group (PPG).
We are a group of patients registered with Vine House Surgery who mostly have no medical training but have an interest in the services provided.
We provide an opportunity for patients to get more involved in the practice and influence the way services are provided.
All of the work is done on a voluntary basis, and we are a non-profit organisation.
Our Mission
The mission of the PPG is to develop an apolitical, positive, and constructive relationship between the patients, the Practice, and the community it serves, ensuring the Practice remains accountable and responsive to all its patients' needs.
Our group key roles are:
1. Create and improve two-way communication between the patients, the practice, and the community it serves.
2. To bring a sense of partnership between Practice and patients but be able to constructively challenge the practice whenever necessary.
3. Provide an avenue for patients’ input in the way facilities and services are planned and executed, to add humanity to, and influence those services.
4. Provide constructive two-way feedback on patient and community needs, concerns, and interests.
5. Support the practice in good health promotion, preventative medicine, and health literacy.
6. Collect patient opinions and experiences to help the Practice to evaluate its services.
Minutes from our previous PPG meetings can be viewed on our practice website www.vinemedical.com






CARE QUALITY COMMISSION (CQC)
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We are delighted to report that following our Care Quality Commission inspection in June 2016 the practice has been awarded a “GOOD” rating. The full report can be seen on the website below.

WWW.CQC.ORG.UK


image3.jpeg




image4.png




image5.wmf

image6.png




image7.png




image8.png




image1.png




image2.jpeg




